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Dear Sirs
Thank you for the opportunity to look at the proposals for new housing in the Grappenhall Heys,
Appleton Cross & Pewterspear area.
We are Ellen & Stuart Wigley of 
We object to the proposals as too much designated Green Belt land is being taken.
The growth of housing will weigh heavily on local roads, health services & local nature (already
sadly in decline).
We question how our local hospital will be able to cope bearing in mind its capacity appears to
be under severe strain now.
What has been achieved so far has been a credit to our Council particularly as to the way it has
been planned leaving good breathing space but continually taking away green belt cannot be the
answer.
Thank you
Ellen & Stuart Wigley
PS We have other thoughts on new housing developments but these are left to one side for the
moment.
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